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The
views and opinions expressed in this publication are those of the
story tellers and do not necessarily reflect the official policy or
position of the publisher – Midas Touch GEMS.  Any content provided
by our story tellers or authors are of their opinion, and are not
intended to malign any religion, ethnic group, club, organization,
company, individual or anyone or anything.
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Stories
are powerful – and innately human. They help us understand one
another, provide windows into different cultures and time periods,
and increase our capacity for empathy. Because they hold great
power,
the stories 
  
  

    

      
we
read,
    
  
  

    

hear
  
  

    

      
,
experience and watch
    
  
  

    

make a difference 
  
  

    

      
on
how we
    
  
  

    

perceive the world. Sharing stories – from books, podcasts, our
even our own histories – can influence culture and gender roles,
teach new perspectives, provide insight, and allow 
  
  

    

      
us
    
  
  

    

to better understand themselves and others.
  
  

    

      

The stories are from 
    
  
  

    
amazing
people to inspire us all to live a better life. A life where we are
focused on what truly matters
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Scott
Drummond shares his amazing
  
  

    

      

near death
    
  
  

    

experience 
  
  

    

      
(NDE)

    
  
  

    
of
what he felt and saw when he was pronounced dead for 
  
  

    

      
45

    
  
  

    
minutes.
It is a very personal and tender moment in his life, a moment that
drastically changed the rest of his life forever. He has decided to
share this story now because of
  
  

    

      

decrease in lifespan as a result of increased wars and pandemic
disease worldwide
    
  
  

    
.
He hopes to help all of the people suffering and wondering about
what
will happen to them and their loved ones
  
  

    

      

when they die
    
  
  

    
. 
  
  

    

      


    
  
  

    
Near
Death Experiences - NDE's. Find answers to mankind's biggest
question, "What Happens After We Die?"
  
  

    

      

These stories in 
    
  
  

    
discussion
  
  

    

      

format
    
  
  

    

with people who have actually died, visited the other side, and
returned to talk about it. What did they see? What did they
experience and learn? How can these insights affect your life
moving
forward? NDE - Near Death Experiences.
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From
the time that they pronounced me dead was a good 45 minutes. They
cut
my clothes and then they paddled my heart, my heart stopped and I
could see people screaming and crying, but I didn't realize that
was
actually my physical body because I was somewhere else. The only
thing that I could feel, if you could imagine, absolute love and
peace, there wasn't anything else to be felt.
  



 






  

    
I
was greeted by people I'd known in the past. I'm back home again.
Incredibly safe and felt at home.
  



 






  

    
Thank
you in advance. 
  
  

    

      
W
    
  
  

    
elcome
to our extremely special guest today, Scott Drummond.
  



 






  

    
I'm
going to give you just a little background before I let him say
anything, because Scott, I've been trying to get on this show for a
long time and I feel very honored that he has bypassed a couple of
hundred other podcasts and interviews to take a few minutes to be
with us today. And I feel like calling you the 22 million man, not
dollar man, but million man, because your video about your
near-death
experience has now at last count over 22 million views on YouTube.
Welcome, Scott.
  



 






  

    
Thank
you for having me, Eric. It's good to talk to you. And we're nearly
neighbors.
  



 






  

    
We
only live about a half hour apart, but we are over Zoom today.
We're
just happy that you're here. Would you tell us, our listeners, just
a
little bit about you? Well, to be honest, Eric, I'm really nothing
special.
  



 






  

    
I
kind of live a very quiet life. Been retired almost, well, since
2005. I'm married.
  



 






  

    
Been
married for 49 years. We have four children, 12 grandchildren. We
enjoy traveling and we enjoy doing service to our community.
  



 






  

    
Speaking
of service, tell us about the Gracie Scott Foundation. This is your
foundation. Why is it special to you? You know, my wife and I are
on
this foundation and we have a very unique experience.
  



 






  

    
We
have a granddaughter that was born at 23 weeks. She had three brain
bleeds. She had heart surgery.
  



 






  

    
And
she was at Primary Children's Hospital for six months. She's
presently 11 years old and she's still on a G-tube. Happy as can
be.
  



 






  

    
One
of our very special grandkids. We started this foundation, believe
it
or not, less than six months ago. And we named it the Gracie Scott
Foundation.
  



 






  

    
I've
always teased her that her middle name was Scott, even though it's
violet. And she usually gets pretty upset at me when I say that.
But
we have this very special connection.
  



 






  

    
We
started this foundation because we figured if we could help kids
with
children with special needs, go to camps, go to activities. That
was
something my wife and I really had a desire to do. I'm actually
more
excited about the foundation, I'm sorry, than the book.
  



 






  

    
Because
the book is very boring. It's about me. You know, who really wants
to
know about me? The real story is my granddaughter's story.
  



 






  

    
And
we love her very much. And as well as we love all of our kids and
grandkids. Scott, you are so hopelessly modest.
  



 






  

    
I
love it. That didn't even get a blush out of you. Come on.
  



 






  

    
Your
book, which just barely hit shelves, by the way, is called What
Dying
Taught Me About Living. And proceeds go to the foundation, if I'm
not
mistaken. That is correct.
  



 






  

    
I've
heard your story before. Based on 22 million views on YouTube, some
other people out there have heard it before, too. But we're going
to
take a deeper dive today.
  



 






  

    
I
hope you don't mind. This is a place where we ask lots of questions
in a non-judgmental, safe space. I'm just trying to read the
questions that our listeners may have and try to set them out to
you.
  



 






  

    
Anyway,
let's go back. I know your experience happened over 40 years ago,
but
you didn't talk about it until recently. Tell me why.
  



 






  

    
You
know, I had a friend. His name is Wes Lapioli. One day, he was
walking along the river trail here in Provo, Utah.
  



 






  

    
And
I happened to be standing down next to the river. It was odd
because
I was looking at the ripples off of the water as it was coming down
the river. I noticed some fish that were right around there.
  



 






  

    
I
was sitting there looking at them. He walked down to me and he made
a
comment to me. He says, I heard about a year ago that you were not
afraid to die.
  



 






  

    
And
I said, that's very true. I'm not afraid to die. And he says, you
know, would you like to tell your story? And I said, no.
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